
Join us at Daleville Christian 
Church to assemble and 

deliver food baskets!

     Coffee Fellowship and Diaconate (Preparing or 
     Serving) sign up sheets for 2017 are posted on 
     the narthex's bulletin board.

     Greeters and Worship Leaders sign up sheets for 
     2017 are on the back table in the sanctuary. 

Thank you to those who have already signed up, and to those who give their time 
each week.

As we give our time and talent to these ministries, God works in and through them 
to give, not only to others, but to give back to us as well. Faith is strengthened in 
the act of giving.

A box has been placed in the narthex for your food donations ... Cash donations 
may also be given to help complete food baskets. Thank you for your support of 
this ministry.

Daleville Schools Winter Break .. December 19 - Dec 30

Jan 2nd - Teacher Work Day ... Students Return Jan 3rd
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If you are receiving the 
Daleville Christian 

Church Newsletter in 
error, or no longer wish 

to receive the 
newsletter, please 
contact the church 

office at:
765-378-7473 or email 
DalevilleSecretary@mac.com

to be removed from the 
mailing list.

Contact Us
14220 W Daleville Rd 
PO Box 571
Daleville, IN 47334
(765) 378-7473
www.DalevilleChristian.org

         Like us on Facebook

Join Us
Worship 9:30am

Sunday School 10:45am

Daleville Christian Church's mission is to follow and invite others to follow Jesus 

Christ and become disciples; to become new creatures in Christ; to build folks up in 

love for His work; to proclaim the gospel to the world to the glory of God the Father 

through Jesus Christ.
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